
NOTICE OF ANNUAL RECESS 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Alameda County Mayors’ Conference 
will be in recess for the month of August, and therefore, no business 
meeting or committee meetings are scheduled.  
 
Regular meetings will resume in September.  Please visit the Alameda 
County Mayors’ Conference for information regarding future meeting 
dates, agenda’s, regional board vacancies, and other related information.  

https://www.alamedacountymayorsconference.org/
https://www.alamedacountymayorsconference.org/

